
Subject Line: THANK YOU!  

 

Hi there, [NAME]!  

On behalf of the Urban League of Metropolitan family, thank you SO much to those of you who were 

able to join us for our 21st Annual Breakfast: Era of Essential Service last Friday, December 2.  

This year’s breakfast was the largest event for the Westin pre-COVID and our largest event EVER -- with 

1,300 registered guests and 61 sponsors who helped us to nearly reach our $750,000.00 goal in support 

of ULMS essential programming and services. 

We are grateful for the outpouring of support from both old and new friends, community leaders, and 

partners who share in our mission to empower those we serve -- one individual, one family at a time. 

Thank you for braving the cold, ice, and snow to be with us on our big day! We would also like to thank 

each speaker and award honoree who shared their passion and perspective with us as to why uplifting 

vulnerable communities is so important and at the core of the work that we do. 

If you missed the chance to attend the event and help us reach our funding goal, there’s still time for 

you to stand with us by making a contribution that is meaningful to you! You can get started by using 

this link: https://urbanleague.org/donate/  

We would also like to ask that you please consider completing this brief 2-minute survey regarding your 

experience attending the Annual Breakfast. Your opinion is invaluable to us as we move forward with 

planning the next installment of this event in 2023. 

You can access the survey here: https://urbanleagueseattle.jotform.com/223397680741968  

If you took a picture with our keynote speaker and would like to download your photo, you can access 

it by using this link: https://boothpics.com/GEXS  

Over the next week you can also expect to see more photos and videos of the event on our website and 

social channels. Be sure you’re following @SeaUrbanLeague on your preferred social platform to stay in 

the loop and tag us in your posts so we can share!  

That’s all that we have for now. Thank you, again, for being a part of the Urban League of Metropolitan 

Seattle family! We couldn’t be more appreciative of your generosity and support.  

Until next time!  
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